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Mr. David French
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Foundation for Individual Rights in Education
601 Walnut Street, Suite 510

Philadelphia, PA 19106
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In response to your letter of Nov. 23, let me assure you that DePaul University strongly supports
free speech and provides forums for respectful dialogue among people of similar and differing
views.

Regarding Ward Churchill’s Oct. 20 lecture, I understand that a small group of students,
mcludmg Nlcholas Hahn of the College Republicans, met with Student Affairs administrators to
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